Two WALL STREET
NEw YORK

March 6, 1925.

Dear Mr. Carter:

I received the nuts, which
I expect to enjoy as I have those that
have previously been sent me. Thank
you ever so much.

I also received your
characteristically amusing letter and
hope before long to pull the lateh
string which you are good enough to
say will always be hanging on the out-
side.

Sincerely yours,

W

imon Ge. Carter, Esq.,
Fort Worth Star-Telegram,
Fort Worth, Texas.



